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The Department of Foreign Languages, SPPU is proud to announce that 13 students from its Russian 

Language Part-Time courses have been selected to participate in the Summer School program in 

Moscow, organized under the academic Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with RUDN 

University, Moscow. 

RUDN (Russian People's Friendship University), one of the top 100 ranking universities globally, is 

conducting a 15-day language proficiency course free of cost for Russian language students of 

Savitribai Phule Pune University (SPPU). This initiative is part of the ongoing academic cooperation 

outlined in the MoU signed between the two institutions. 

This program provides students with a valuable opportunity to gain international exposure, enhance their 

language skills, and engage in cross-cultural learning experiences and will run from 14/07/2025. The 

Summer School will also foster deeper academic collaboration between SPPU and RUDN University. 

We congratulate all selected students and wish them a fruitful and enriching academic journey in Moscow. 

  


